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Learn About LOWLINC at Civic Club, Lioness Meetings 

Carolyn Rourke, LOWLINC Communications Committee 

 

 

LOWLINC has been invited to present information about its programs and services at the 

meetings of two LOW clubs in early March. 

 

On March 9 LOWLINC will speak to the Lake of the Woods Civic Club.  The Civic Club hosts 

monthly speakers and provides an open forum where Lake residents can learn about programs 

and issues that affect their lives, interests and investment in the LOW community.  The meeting 

is open to all and will be held on Wednesday, March 9, 7:00 p.m. in the lower level of the 

Clubhouse. 

 

The Lioness Club has invited LOWLINC to present at its membership dinner meeting on March 

10.  If you are a member of this highly-regarded service organization and have been waiting for a 

chance to hear more about LOWLINC, be sure not to miss the member dinner on Thursday, 

March 10. 

 

LOWLINC is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization dedicated to enabling Lake of the Woods 

residents to continue living fully and independently in their homes for as long as possible. 

Members pay an annual fee to support the requirements of the volunteer organization, including 

insurance, printing, legal filings and a part-time scheduling coordinator.   If your club or service 

organization would like to schedule a presentation from LOWLINC, give us a call at 1-855-

LOWLINC. 


